From; pavid oung |

Sent: 19 March 2024 18:53

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Application 2024/0548/P - 25a Tanza Road, London, NW3 2UA

Attachment available until 18 Apr 2024
Dear Camden Planning Department

T am taking up the suggestion on the website of emailing the council our objection to the above application.
We have also submitted our objections via the online comments portal. Unfortunately, given the length of
our objection (we had no choice because the applicant had submitted a glossy 39 page architects brochure as
part of his application) the portal forced us to break it down into three parts. Furthermore, for some reason
we were unable to upload our pictures, maps and illustrations that were included in our objection letter.
Therefore, we have attached a PDF document which we would have preferred to upload which is laid out in
a way to express our concerns accurately and incorporate our visual evidence.

We hope this is ok and that the pdf gives a fuller picture of our very serious objection to the proposal which
we believe will have negative consequences throughout the Hampstead neighbourhood

Hopefully, we haven’t broken any protocols by sending a slightly different objection than the one the portal
allowed us to submit.

Best wishes

David Young and Polly Livingston
27 Tanza Road

London

NW3 2UA
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